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Faculty and Staff Development

The CEIT family held its year-end thanksgiving party on
December 18, 2014 at SM Rolle Hall, CvSU. The first part paid
tribute to the board passers of licensure exams.

Selected students expressed their experiences in taking the
exams and their gratitude to the college. Raffle draws, parlor games
and exchange gifs highlighted the second part of the activity which
was facilitated by the Department of Agricultural and Food
Engineering.

 Two faculty members of the Department of Information Technology presented their thesis in Polytechnic
University of the Philippines (PUP) Research Festival 2014 on December 20, 2014 held at Café Hasmin, PUP,
Sta. Mesa, Manila. Jake R. Ersando presented his research entitled “2D Mapping with Shortest Path using
Dijkstra Shortest Path: A Test of Usability through the Development of a System Prototype and Good
Programming Foundation, Modern Learner’s Life Style and Engagement” while Mark Philip M. Sy presented his
paper entitled “Practical Application: Basis for the Development of a Web-Based Educational Environment
System”.

 Engrs. Ronald P. Peña, Michael T. Costa, and Efren R. Rocillo attended the conference on the Presentation of
the Sample or Suggested Curricula for the  BSCE, BSEE, and BSECE on December 12, 2014 at CHED Office,
Quezon City.

 Roscios G. Amante, Aileen A. Ardina, Edith R. Depano and Lilia O. Torres, BS Office Administration faculty
members  attended the seminar on Stepping Up to Leadership: A Course for Administrative Professionals on
December 3, 2014 at the SM Rolle Hall, CvSU.

 Charlotte B. Carandang, GAD Coordinator and Poinsettia A. Vida, Extension Coordinator attended the Seminar-
Workshop for Integrated RDE Program in support of the NAFES of CHED on December 3, 2014 at Hostel
Tropicana, CvSU.

 Marivic G. Dizon, College Registrar and Jo-Anne C. Nuestro, Assistant College Registrar attended the Seminar-
Workshop on the Enhanced Policies and Guidelines of Student Affairs and Services at Lake Hotel, Tagaytay
City on December 2-3, 2014.

CEIT Year-end Thanksgiving Party

CEIT gives tribute to board passers on December 18,
2014 during the College year-end  thanksgiving party
held at the SM Rolle Hall.

The College of Engineering and Information Technology resumed its seminar series by holding the Seminar
on OBE for Engineering at the CEIT Conference Room on December 11, 2014. Engr. Ronald P. Peña, chairman of
the Department of Computer and Electronics Engineering and Engr. Roslyn P. Peña, chairman of the Department
of Civil Engineering were the speakers in the said event.

Seminar on OBE for Engineering conducted

Engrs Ronald P. Peña (middle) and Roslyn P. Peña (right)  discuss OBE for Engineering  on December 11, 2014 at the CEIT Conference Room


